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HUNTERS’ PLEDGE 
The Hunter should conserve wildlife resources and not exploit them. The hunter’s behaviour should be guided by 

respect:-  

For the Deer and all Wildlife, 

for the Land, Forest and Crops, 

For the Landholder and his Property, 

for Everyone who enjoys the Bush. 

Inside this issue: 

Contacts 2 

Minutes of General Meeting & AGM 3/4 

Photo Competition 
   5 

 

Merchandise 6 

Branch Hunt 
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June 2025 
 

 

Next General Meeting will be at: 
 

Pura Pura Fireshed 

 

Friday 15th August at 8.00pm 

The night’s theme is “BRING SOMETHING SPECIAL” that you have 

found in the bush 
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ADA WESTERN VICTORIAN SUB-BRANCH 

DIRECTORY 

 
 

PRESIDENT  ...................................  Daniel Forbes  
 Ph: 0413000090 
 Email: dandhbuilding@gmail.com 
 
SECRETARY  ...................................  Jamie Hinton 
                                       3402 Carngham/Streatham Road 
  Carranballac  3361 
  Ph: 0438375220 
  Email: moorak@skymesh.com.au 
 
TREASURER  ...................................  Katrina Currell 
 38 Hospital Rd. 
 Timboon  3268 
 Ph: 55983443 
 Email: katrinacurrell@gmail.com 
 
COMMITTEE  ………………………….. Darcy Meade - Ph  0477666040 
  Thomas Spokes-   Ph. 0408839251 
                                                               Allan Wohlers- Ph. 0427521014 
                                                               Luke Preston- Ph. 0407555255 
                                                                
 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR ...................  Thomas Spokes 
                                        Email: tom_squirt@hotmail.com 
         

WESTERN VICTORIAN 

ADA MEASURERS 
 

Ted Wohlers 

Ph: 5352 3842 

 

Jamie Hinton 

Ph: 5340 6532 

 

Daryl Panther 

Ph: 53522228 

 

Leo Stigger 

Ph: 5352 5267 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

E H & J E WOHLERS 

TAXIDERMISTS 
31 Ford Street Ararat Vic 3377 

Phone 03 53523842 
www.gamemounts.com.au 

 

Producing the finest quality deer 
mounts. 

Each head individually sculptured. 
All skins professionally tanned on the 

premises. 
Over 30 years experience. 

Latest techniques and styles. 
 

http://www.gamemounts.com.au/
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WESTERN VICTORIA General Meeting & AGM. 

Friday 20th June,  Pura Pura Fireshed. 

 

Starting time. 8.20 pm. 

       Finished.  8.40 pm 

1. Present. (13)   

Visitors & New members. Nil. 

2. Apologies.Darcy Meade  

 

3. Minutes of the previous meeting correct per newsletter.  Moved Danielle Hinton.                                                                                                                                

Sec. John Kerr. 

 

4. Business arising from the minutes.    

* Nil 

 

5. Correspondence In. 

* ADA updates via E Mail. 

 

Correspondence Out. 

* June minutes & Newsletter via Facebook & ADA email. 

 

Moved Gavan Currell  Sec-. Thomas Spokes, 

 

6. Treasurers Report. 

* Annual report tabled 

* Current Balance $6533.05 

 

Tabled- Katrina Currell Sec- Luke Preston 

    

7. General Business 

* Cash Cow to be sold in next 2 weeks.. 

*Photo Comp Form- to be published in the next newsletters. 

* Dartmouth date to be in August for Branch Hunt. 

* Next General  meeting at Pura Pura 20/08/25 

* A run down on our annual Rocklands trip, with discussion on next years camp site as Mountain Dam 

was extremely shallow and required us to push boats out and travel to deeper water. All that attended 

had a good time even though the fish were small. 

* Nelson was also mentioned as a possible fishing trip, we’ll keep this in mind for the future. 

* James and John Kerr brought along examples of Brittany’s printing business. Her ADA cups were 

shown along with her promotional material. She could get t-shirts etc printed for us after supply costs 

etc are worked out. 

 

Raffles- The winner of the annual $500 attendance raffle was Branch Secretary Jamie Hinton. 

 

Meeting raffle winners- 

Jamie Hinton- Branch Mug (Brittany’s Product) 

Daniel Hinton- Donated custom knife by Gavin Lewis 

Geoff Ovens- Hat 

Gavan Currell- Jerky 

Trevor Miles- Hunting Book 
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2025 Western Victoria AGM 

 * * President- Danielle Hinton nominated Daniel Forbes. Accepted 

Vice President- Jamie Hinton nominated Craig Mitchell. Accepted 

Secretary- Gavan Currell nominated Jamie Hinton. Accepted 

Treasurer- Craig Mitchell nominated Katrina Currell. Accepted 

Editor- Gavan Currell nominated Thomas Spokes. Accepted 

Committee- Darcy Meade 

Luke Preston 

Thomas Spokes 

Allan Wohlers 

**Thankyou to the previous executive for all their effort over the past year 
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  Could members please try and put pen to paper and send even a short story along with some photos to brighten up 

our newsletter. Please email to the editor; tom_squirt@hotmail.com 

You tell the stories at our meetings but other members don’t realise the successes a lot of us have and it can only add to 

the viability of our branch to inform others in the western parts of Victoria. 
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MERCHANDISE 
We thank Brittany from Addy & Co for our new merchandise that will be available at our next 

meeting. Our president has ordered 15 hoodies and half a dozen beanies 

Hoodies @ $35 and Beanies @ $15, so bring some cash along with you to our next meeting if you 

would like to purchase some merch.  
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Branch Hunt 
 

Our annual branch hunt this year will take place at Lake Dartmouth from Friday the 22/8/2025 to 

Monday the 25/8/2025 with Eustace Creek Campground being our meeting area. Feel free to either 

drive yourself via vehicle to Eustace creek or bring your boat and leave from the main boat ramp. We 

hope these dates will suit most people and the deer are out and about for everyone. Oh and also don’t 

forget to bring your fishing rod for that elusive Dartmouth trout.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


